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10/25/2019

Board of Public Works
400 La Crosse St. Suite 5
La Crosse, WI 54601

Dear Public Works Board,

The La Crosse County Historical Society is requesting permission to
install a pad of concrete across the boulevard in front of our house
museum, Historic Hixon House.

Historic Hixon House is located at 429 7™ St. North. In the course of a
year tour buses unload hundred of visitors on 7™ Street, directly in front of
the house. Many of them are elderly and have a difficult time with the
uneven ground on the boulevard. We would like to extend the concrete
walk that leads up to the house steps so that it creates an even surface from
the curb to the sidewalk, and all the way up to the porch steps.

I would be happy to answer any questions the Board may have.

Thank you very much,

Peggy Derrick
Executive Director

VISIT US ONLINE AT www.LCHSHISTORY.ORG



Hixon House, with the location marked for the requested concrete pad.



